
 

 
 
 
  
Date:  7/7/2016           From:  CSO S. Zorrilla-Mendoza 

    (707) 268-3602 
             

Subject:  Swearing In Ceremony 
 
 
Sheriff Downey is pleased to announce the swearing in of two Hoopa Valley Tribal Police Officers, 
Angel Yanez and Blake Hostler.  The swearing in of these Officers is part of the memorandum of 
understanding between the Sheriff’s Office and the Hoopa Valley Tribe.  These Officers will go through a 
field training program and participate in quarterly training with the Sheriff’s Office. 
 
We look forward to the positive impact these two Officers will have on keeping the peace and public 
safety in Hoopa Valley. 
 
  

 
 

 
Mike Downey 

Sheriff 
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